Dear SDV Business Owner

Recently | wrote to you regarding the Service-Disabled
Veteran Medical Products Group (SDV-MPG)
developing a “commercial agreement” for service-
disabled veteran-owned small businesses which hold
Blanket Purchaser Agreements (BPAs) with VA under
VA'’s Medical/Surgical Prime Vendor Program (MSPV
Gen-Z, V 1).

The agreements are written to be fair to all parties and protect SDV BPA holders from
unreasonable actions and demands from VA'’s prime vendors.

Wanted to let you know we have formed our “advocacy teams” and reached out to the prime
vendors to begin discussions. We will start the discussions in the very near future. As | mentioned
in my last message, there is strength in numbers.

THANK YOU to the SDV BPA holders who have joined us. | sincerely hope that if you are not a
member of the SDV-MPG you will give us serious consideration. Together we have an opportunity
to change the direction of the MSPV program to be fair to SDV-BPA holders. Add your voice to our
efforts!!

If you have any questions, please reach out to me at contact@sdvmpg.org.

Thank you!

Scott Denniston, Executive Director

¥ Service Disabled Veteran
Medical Products Group
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